
 

 

 

City of Evanston 
Fountain Square Renovation Project 

 

 
The City of Evanston will host a Public Open House on Thursday, April 28, 2016 
in the Parasol Room of the Lorraine H. Morton Civic Center to present preliminary 
design options for planned improvements at Fountain Square.  
 
Open House:    6:00 P.M. 
Presentation and Discussion: 7:00 P.M. to 8:00 P.M.          
 

 
 
Consultants Christopher B. Burke Engineering, Teska Associates and City of 

Evanston staff will present the following:  
- Visioning process background 

- Preliminary design options 

- Next steps 

The goal is to receive community input regarding preliminary design options for 

further development / refinement. 

 

Please visit the project website: http://cityofevanston.org/public-works/my-

fountain-square/ for project information and updates. 
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